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Dear Committee, 

I wish to make this request t o t he committee to make t he following sections of road safer 

for cycl ists and motorist s. 

The t hree uphill sect ions on the Margate to Sandfly road. 

The t op section of t he hill on the Channel Highway between Conningham and Oyster Cove. 

The safety lane on t he Channel Highway between Taroona High School and t he Trugan ina 

Reserve where parked cars force cyclists t o move out on to the road . 

I have been cycling on these roads for t he last 40 years and alt hough I've seen some 

excellent advances in making our roads safer e.g. Bonnet Hi ll safety lane, t he railway 

crossing at Bryn Estyn, New Norfolk (which took me 2 years of petitioning!) I consider t he 

above road sect ions are st ill very dangerous. 

I am a past President of Hobart Wheelers and member of the Kingborough Council Bicycle 

Advisory Committ ee. 

Regards, 

Rod Hartri dge 

rodhart r idge@hotmail.com 
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